
 

 

 

 

 

3 ways you are able to give:  

 · Each week at our service, there 
are offering boxes in the front 

where you can place your tithes 
and offerings.  

  Online with our website 
www.centerbaptist.com/give 

 Mail to the church - 109 Elrod 
Road, Helen, GA 30545  

____________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Softball Summer Games!!  All 

Games are played at the WC Rec 

Dept.  

• Monday June 21st @ 7:30  

• Thursday June 24th @ 7:30  

• Monday June 28th @ 7:30  

 

Church Information  
Office Phone - (706) 878 - 2693 

Pastor Michael’s Cell  - (770) 519 - 2544 

Web address: www.centerbaptist.com  

E-mail address: centerbaptistoffice@gmail.com 

June 14th - 20th   

 Prayer List 

Hilda Fain  
 
Randy Dunn’s dad  
 
Malcom Anderson   
 
Doug and Vivian Amos.  
 
Conrad Allison  
 
Jimmy Allison  
 
Charles Kanady  
 
Barbra Cantrell and her son Brian Cantrell and 
her daughter Sherrie.  
 
Johnny Westmoreland  
 
John and Connie McCarter  
 
Nancy Sterns  
 
Henry and Beverley Loggins  
 
Dennis James  
 
Kathy Rogers  
 
Remember Carol Westmoreland’s family in the 
passing of her brother in law Roger; Steve     
Dubois family in passing of his father Jim;   
Marjorie Canup's family in the passing of her 
sister Frances; Brenda Allison and Vickie     
English in the passing of their brother Lawrence; 
and Curtis and Janice Ledford at the passing of    
Curtis’ uncle Elmer.  

 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

Happy Father’s Day!!  

 

This Sunday will be      
Father’s Day 

Join us at 10:30 for          
worship as honor                
the Lord, our dads             

and have something         
special  for all the men!  



From my heart, 

This past Sunday I shared from Zechariah 4 

where God spoke to the Governor of the Jews 

Jerubbaal with an inspiring message he desper-

ately needed. He had given up on the God given 

purpose of leading the people to rebuild the 

temple. He had lost his resolve and he did not 

have it in him to even go forward in the next 

step. But God reminded him he is to go forward 

not in his power or in his might but in the power 

of the Holy Spirit. He then went on to encourage 

Him by reminding him that there is no small 

step or small action in the Lord’s eyes. God 

Himself said he would rejoice to see him pick up 

the building tools again, in particular the plumb 

line. Now you and I know a plumb line is not all 

it takes to build but it is a start. It is saying, I am 

going to pick it up again and start working 

again. This week, I have seen this happen all 

around me at VBS and beyond. You the church, 

even as you face all kinds of the issues of life, 

you have once again picked up the plumb line. 

You have said, yes Lord, I will go again. And 

praise the Lord, He is doing His work through 

you all. Thank you church. You are truly an 

amazing people. In all you do, please keep pick-

ing up the plumb line and do not dismiss the 

days of small things, let us all celebrate the 

wins, small and large!! Amen!!! Pastor Michael  

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you church for allowing 
God to use you and minister 

through you to others in these 
ministries: 

 
 Feeding the men at Victory 

Home and Hickey House 
 

 VBS! For every worker, every 
prayer, every part from set up 

to clean up, Thank you!  

We love our Senior Saints here at 

Center! And we thank Ms Connie 

for leading this great group! Here 

are two dates coming up for lunch!  

 Monday July 12th at 11:15 

going to Daniels’ in            

Hiawassee.  

 Monday August 2nd at 11:15 

going to Copper Pot in 

Clarkesville.  

_____________________ 

 

  

 

Keep On Praying and Do 

not give up!! 

Next Thursday, June 24th @ 6:30 we 

will feed the men from the Hickey 

House with a BBQ. The church will 

provide BBQ, Turkey and Ribs from 

Rib Country, some Brunswick stew 

and chips. If you would like to bring 

sides that would be great. This will be 

a great time to minister to these men!  


